Project Part 5, by Kristopher Kellogg

My final project would simulate and operate great, but would not implement on hardware due to an error in compilation about a clock delay causing propagation problems through the circuit.  I traced the problem to the implementation of a clock divider, and I believe that by making a separate module independent of the control unit to handle the clock division this error may clear up.  


If I were to do this project again I would definitely go with a multi-cycle design, as the single cycle required for me to do some unorthodox work-around to make a single edge clocked memory act asynchronously for reads, and be clocked for a write.  


Suggestions for future classes:  By delaying the assignment of the project and giving more information on the datapath, i believe that the entire project could be completed in less time.  Many of the problems I encountered were due to not having all the information present at the time of design that I needed for that portion, then having to go back later and re-design the part to add additional lines, or modify how it works, which causes the re-design of many other components.  


Other than having to re-do much of the work, making the single cycle work was a good lesson in design practices, and I did learn quite a bit by overcoming the hardware limitations that I was faced with.  My advice to future classes: Go multi-cycle!

